
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

September 9, 2021 
 

Mr. Mark Takahashi 
Chair, PJM Board of Managers 
PJM Interconnection, LLC 
2750 Monroe Boulevard 
Valley Forge Corporate Center 
Audubon, Pennsylvania 19403 
 

 
Re: September 20, 2021 Liaison Committee Meeting Agenda 
 
 
Dear Mr. Takahashi and the PJM Board of Managers: 
 
 
On behalf of the Members of PJM, the sector representatives of the Liaison Committee thank you for your 
August 30, 2021 letter regarding our upcoming LC meeting. We appreciate the PJM Board of Managers’ 
(“Board”) feedback regarding our proposed topics. Accordingly, the LC sector representatives are pleased to 
provide the following agenda for our September 20, 2021 meeting. 

 

I. Welcome and Introductions (10 minutes) 

 

II. Auction Revenue Rights and Financial Transmission Rights Reforms (30 minutes) 

Sector representatives will provide their sectors’ perspectives on ARR and FTR market reforms. 
 
Sector representatives look forward to providing twenty minutes of opening statements with an additional 
ten minutes reserved for discussion with the Board. 

 

III. The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s recently issued Advance Notice of Proposed 

Rulemaking on Transmission Planning, Cost Allocation, and Generator Interconnection (75 

minutes) 

Sector representatives will offer perspectives on the recent Advance Notice of Proposed Rulemaking 
(ANOPR).  
 
For the purpose of organizing conversation on this broad topic, we propose to divide the conversation into 
two parts.  First, sector representatives look forward to providing seventeen and a half minutes of opening 
statements on aspects of the ANOPR related to generator interconnection, with an additional twenty 
minutes reserved for discussion with the Board.  Then, sector representatives look forward to providing 
another seventeen and a half minutes of prepared statements on aspects of the ANOPR related to 
transmission planning, with an additional twenty minutes reserved for discussion with the Board.  Sector 



representatives may also use their remarks to address areas of interest in the ANOPR that do not fit neatly 
within or transcend either subcategory.   
 

IV. December General Session Topics and Closing Remarks (5 minutes) 

 

In brief closing remarks, the LC Chair will offer some potential topics identified by the PJM Members for 

exploration at the December General Session.   

The LC sector representatives value the opportunity to discuss these timely and important topics with the Board 
on behalf of the Members and look forward to a productive and enjoyable LC meeting. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Becky Robinson 

 
Becky Robinson 
Director, PJM Market Policy 
Vistra Corp. 

 
 
 
 


